
Our ref: MTR/CWR

8th October 2024

Dear Parent/Carer

Year 9 Parents’ Evening 2024
 
Year 9 parents’ evening takes place on Tuesday 22nd October.  This is an important evening and provides
you with an opportunity to consult with subject teachers about your child’s progress.  Consultations will
take place face-to-face at school between the hours of 4-7pm.

Appointments can be made online from now until 12pm on Monday 21st October

The school has an easy to use online appointment booking system which you will find attached.  This allows
you to choose your own appointment times with teachers (one appointment per subject teacher) and you
will receive an email confirming your appointments.

Please visit the parents evening system here to book your appointments or visit our school website and
follow the link. Please note that you will only be able to book one appointment with each subject teacher.

Login with the following information:

●                    Student’s First Name
●                    Student’s Surname
●                    Student’s Registration Form Group

If you have any questions or queries, please email admin@fearnhill.herts.sch.uk with Year 9 Parents’
Evening in the subject line.

We look forward to seeing you on the evening.

Kind regards

Mr M Turner
Head of KS3

Icknield Way, Letchworth Garden City, Hertfordshire SG6 4BA
────────────────────────────────────────────────────────────────────
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